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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
333 MARKET STREET

HARRISBURG, PA 17126-0333
www.pde.state.pa.us

December 19, 2008

Dr. Robert E. Terrill
Superintendent

Warren County SD

185 Hospital Dr

North Warren, PA 16365-4885

Dear Dr. Terrill:

PDE has reviewed the resolution and proposed tax rates for the 2009-2010 school
year submitted by Warren County SD pursuant to section 311(d) of Special Session Act
1 0f 2006. - In accordance with section 311(d)(4), this letter is official notification that
the rate of increase for all proposed tax rates is less than or equal to the school district’s
index.

Pursuant to the resolution passed by the school board, Warren County SD may not
increase any tax rate by more than its index when preparing the final budget required by
Section 687 of the School Code. In addition, the school district may not submit
referendum exceptions for 2009-2010 nor ask voters in May 2009 to increase tax rates
in excess of the school district’s index.

Questions concerning this letter may be directed to Benjamin Hanft or Jonathan
Hollenbach at (717) 787-5423 or to ra-propertytax@state.pa.us.

Sincerely,
Barbara Nelson, Chief

Division of Subsidy Data and Administration
Bureau of Budget and Fiscal Management




